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From: Kothur, Bheem
To: Mayberry, Eric; 
Subject: FW: FLD 981 928 484 - Tank Inspection, Final Report
Date: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 3:34:16 PM
Attachments: image001.png 


KB Tank Inspection Summary Report - 7-1-2013.pdf 


Hi Eric,
Please insert into OCULUS the attached document and the e-mails under permit 
application related documents.
Facility I.D.NO: FLD 981 928 484
Subject: Tank Inspection Report; 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thanks.
Bheem
 


From: Yuri Turovsky [mailto:yuri.turovsky@liquidenviro.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 2:25 PM 
To: Kothur, Bheem 
Cc: Tripp, Anthony; Bahr, Tim; Breland, Jabe 
Subject: RE: FLD 981 928 484 - Tank Inspection, Final Report
 
Bheem,
 
Attached is the final inspection report as required by the LES operating permit.
 
Please let me know if any additional information is required at this time.
 
Thank you,
YT
 
 


From: Kothur, Bheem [mailto:Bheem.Kothur@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 8:46 AM 
To: Yuri Turovsky 
Cc: Tripp, Anthony; Bahr, Tim; Breland, Jabe 
Subject: RE: FLD 981 928 484 - Tank Inspection, Time Extension
 
Yuri,
I have received your request, reviewed and approved the time extension.
Please submit the final reports by July 10, 2013.
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Bheem 
 
 


Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received 
from the department by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.
From: Yuri Turovsky [mailto:yuri.turovsky@liquidenviro.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 3:23 PM 
To: Kothur, Bheem 
Subject: FLD 981 928 484 - Tank Inspection
 
Bheem,
 
LES is required by the operating permit to perform a formal inspection on 
(22) twenty two listed used oil tanks.  The final inspection reports have to 
be submitted to the Department by June 30, 2013.
 
LES hired KB Inspections for this project.  The field work was completed on 
6/17/13.  The final reports have been submitted to LES.  However, in 
reviewing the inspection reports we have identified some discrepancies and 
asked KB Inspections to correct them.
 
By this email, we are asking to extend the deadline to submit the final 
reports until Monday, July 10, 2013. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
Yuri Turovsky 
Liquid Environmental Solutions
1640 Talleyrand Ave
Jacksonville, FL 32206
904-438-2138 main
904-265-2109 direct
904-509-2032 cell
904-353-4033 fax
www.liquidenviro.com


 This e-mail is confidential and is intended for the use of the addressee(s) only. If you are not its intended recipient you are hereby 
notified that you must not use, copy, disclose or otherwise disseminate or take any action based on this e-mail or any information herein. 
If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail or by using the contact details above and then 
delete this e-mail.
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